
 

 

Residents are invited to attend  
Alum Rock Ward Forum 

Meeting 
 

Thursday 7th February 2019 
7.00 – 8.30pm 

at 

Norton Hall Children & Family Centre 
Ralph Road 
Alum Rock 

B8 1NA 
 
 

Come Along – Get Involved 
 

Together We Can 
Make a Difference in Our 

Ward  
 
 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, 
Ground Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU; E-mail: 
Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk; 0121 464 4628 


